Bluegrass Retired Teacher Association meeting
9/8/21
Karen Guffey, president greeted us by way of Zoom.
Virginia Cheek was attending a funeral so the secretary notes were not read.
Don Adams was not in attendance so the treasury report was not read.
Carolyn McKeehan was not in attendance so  Health Updates were not discussed

Karen reported that there are 262 paid members at this time. 32 BGRTA newsletters were returned. It was discussed that Debbie Muriel from KRTA may have the updated addresses. Karen was going to check on that. Bonnie Sousley will look through the addresses from Paris to see if she knows any updated addresses. 
Because of the spread of Covid, we changed our meeting to Zoom. Lisa Stuckey had to send back 10 checks due to our cancellation.
Reverend Newby called in with our Devotion.
Lisa Stuckey discussed the upcoming BGRTA meetings
Oct 13, Dec. 8, March 9,2022, May 11, 2022 
The October meeting will be held by Zoom. People that don’t have Zoom could possibly call in. Pat Spicer and Sue Bennet need a call to inform them of our plan for zoom meetings.
Lisa Baradaran talked about the Altruism possibilities. Legislative emails or phone calls can be counted. If anyone has school supplies, they can get them to Lisa Baradaran or Bonnie Sousley.
Patsy was not on, but Bonnie stated that Patsy usually doesn’t work on the BGRTA Scholarship until Jan. or Feb. Sadly, we aren’t seeing many applicants. 
Thanks to Diana Wood for the tribute to Priscilla who passed away. Karen sent a copy of the resolution to the family.
The AARP Grandparent Essay will happen again this year. This is for 5th graders in Fayette and Paris/Bourbon.
Recognition to Jane Jolly and Bonnie Sousley for being past presidents.
Karen reported for Claire Batt about the Legislative Special Session. The discussion of the Mask Mandate and NTI were discussed. Karen gave out the Legislative Hot Line number.
Central KY West meetings will be 
Oct. 7, Dec. 9, May 5, 2022, June 9, 2022
Diane Wood ask to talk about Membership. She asked why we are burdening the president with membership. She said people have contacted her asking why it is taking so long to have their membership checks cashed. She said there seems to be a long turn around time on the checks. Karen Guffey stated that she was on vacation for 2 weeks and was working on them. Diane asked why the president was the membership chair. Karen apologized and said she would try harder. 
Prizes were given out.
Bonnie moved to adjourn and Lisa Baradaran second


